

Colorado Federation of Women's Clubs

"A Garden of Opportunity"





Nancy Noonan 802 W. Mulberry St. Louisville, CO 80027

Dear Nancy Noonan,

Thank you for joining us on October 13, 2007 for our fall GFWC Colorado Federation of Women's Clubs meeting/workshop. Thank you for taking the time to be with us. The program surpassed our needs. It was great how you used my theme of gardening and the concept that if you don't stand firmly in your truth, in your own space and with your own strength, your roots will show and get easily pulled up by any disturbance. It was empowering and motivational for our women. The 45 minutes you spoke went by too fast. We could have had you speak all afternoon. Thanks again for doing this and we look forward to seeing and hearing you again, possibly in May. I will definitely share your name and talent with others in our organization, especially at the International level.

Other comments from participants:

"Thank you for joining us at our fall GFWC Colorado Federation of Women's Clubs workshop. You empowered our members with you words of encouragement. The way you spontaneously relate to your audience captivated our members." Candice

"It was motivational. I was ready to get up and get moving to do something." Vickie

"Nancy Noonan is an empowered woman. Her personal experiences gave her practical insights to our organization. She sparked our imagination while motivating us with new ideas. Nancy is not just a speaker for women, but for everyone." Kate

"To say she was a dynamic speaker is putting it mildly. Her enthusiasm in getting across her message to the audience seemed to ignite the entire room. Her message is not only entertaining, but of vital importance for all women to hear." Mary

There were many other comments and our ladies expressed thanks for having the chance to hear you as our guest speaker.

Thanks again.

Sincerely,

Linda Palmgren

Linda Palmgren

GFWC Colorado Federation of Women's Clubs President 2006-2008



